
 

 

A Family-Friendly Weekly Update 
 

According to the governor’s mandate, anyone attending any activity inside a school district 

facility must wear a mask.  All activities include those attending meetings (School Board 

Meetings, booster group meetings, etc.), events, and performances.  In addition, all visitors to 

the buildings must wear masks to enter.   

 

 

 UPMC Children’s Hospital of Pittsburgh is proudly partnering with Allegheny Valley 

School District to vaccinate students, staff, and community members against COVID-19.  A 

vaccination clinic will be held on December 16 from 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. at Acmetonia 

Elementary School for students, staff, family and community members five years of age and 

older.  To schedule an appointment, please visit: https://forms.office.com/r/WqnxCjBmPb and 

select “Acmetonia Elementary School.”  

 

 The District is currently developing additional security measures for events.  Included in 

discussions are possible bag restrictions, searches, and no re-entry – measures that have been 

implemented at other events.  Additional information will be provided as a plan is finalized 

and procedures are determined.   

 

 Springdale Jr-Sr High School invites families and residents to join them on December 15 

for the annual Holiday Band and Choir Concert.  This event will be the groups’ first live 

concert in over two years, so they hope the community can join them to celebrate and help ring 

in the holiday season.  The concert will be held in the Marshall Auditorium, starting at 7:00 

p.m.   

 Acmetonia Elementary will hold their annual Holiday Shop from December 6 – 17.  

Parents/ Guardians should refer to the grade-level shopping schedule put out by the school to 

determine the days for their child(ren) to participate.  Any questions should be referred to the 

Acmetonia main office.   
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COVID-19 Information: 

Parents are encouraged to contact Ms. Kandi Conner, School Nurse, to report positive cases of COVID-19 that 

directly affect their child, including if the child has tested positive, has symptoms related to COVID, or has 

been exposed and will need to quarantine.  The District also asks if your child is symptomatic or may have been 

in close contact with a positive case, he/she should stay home.  The District stresses the importance of 

contacting the School Nurse, Ms. Kandi Conner, at kconner@avsd.k12.pa.us or 724-274-2110 (office) or 724-

900-5443 (hotline)). If your child has been vaccinated for COVID-19, parents are asked to please provide a 

copy of his/her vaccination card as documentation of the date(s) the vaccine was given.  COVID-19 vaccination 

documentation may be sent electronically to Ms. Kandi Conner at kconner@avsd.k12.pa.us.  Copies of 

vaccination cards may also be sent by U.S. mail to Ms. Kandi Conner, School Nurse, Springdale Jr-Sr High 

School, 501 Butler Road, Springdale, PA  15144 or dropped off at the high school building.  The District will 

gladly make a copy of the vaccination card.  

 

In addition, parents with health questions should contact:     Ms. Kandi Conner 724-900-5443 

The District has re-posted the Covid-19 Tracker on the web site to help notify families of COVID cases within 

the District.   
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